From: OAS Saint Vincent and the Grenadines 
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2009 2:12 PM
To: Staff Association Administrator (Pita, Alicia)
Subject: RE: Death of Mrs. Pamela Mumuni
Although I only met Pamela, in person, once - perhaps twice - over the years we developed, by telephone and by email, a relationship that was much more than a simply professional one.  She was such a cheerful soul.  Always available, always willing to listen, always ready to help, always so positive.  She was a friend and I will miss her.
 

On behalf of the staff of the OAS St. Vincent and the Grenadines Office, and my own behalf, deepest condolences to her family.

 

Melene Glynn
Representative
OAS St. Vincent & the Grenadines Office
P.O. Box 654, 2nd Floor, Nanton Building
Egmont Street, Kingstown
St. Vincent & the Grenadines
 

Tel: (784) 456 1314
Fax: (784) 457 2949
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